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Summer Semester is Here!

The summer semester has begun, and if you feel like it is
moving quickly, you would be correct. The summer
semester is only eight weeks long but covers all the
material as the fall and spring semesters do. Is it possible
to learn all the material in this short time frame? YES —it is
possible, but you must have a plan. Here are several
strategies that can help you be successful.

Attend class every time it meets.

e Stay caught up with your homework and work
ahead when possible.

e Review your class notes immediately after class.
This will help you to remember what you learned
in class.

e Visit the Student Success Center (SSC). Thisis a
great place to study or meet your study group.
When you need help, there are tutors available.

e Begin studying for tests several days before the

tests.

These are only a few suggestions; the tutors in the SSC may
have other tips they can offer you. There is also a handout
available in the SSC that gives tips on How to Study for and
Take a Test. The SSC schedule is at the end of this
newsletter and posted around campus. Here is the link to
the schedule online
https://www.laniertech.edu/Tutoring.aspx .

Go by and check it out.

Have a great summer semester.
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Why I Teach Math

Kelly Gurske: | teach math because | love
seeing people learn. | chose math in
particular because it’s like a puzzle. | like
seeing all the pieces of a puzzle come
together and make a beautiful picture!

Erin Macke: Math was always my favorite
subject in school. | like the logic behind it
and knowing that if | just follow the steps
correctly, | will arrive at the correct
solution. | teach it because | enjoy sharing
my passion for the subject. Seeing students
succeed in a subject that many find
challenging is a reward like no other.

FREE LTC Rulers

At the Student Success Center

While Supplies Last!

QUESTION: WHAT IS & MATHEMATICIAN'S FAVORITE SEASON?
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Secret to My Success

My secret to success is asking questions. No matter how silly you might think they are, always ask the
question. Also, attending class regularly. You can’t ask questions if you aren’t present. Cayla C.
(Interdisciplinary Studies)

I always try to do my best and never give up. You have to have confidence in yourself and never let
yourself down. Lesia L. (Early Childhood Care & Education)

| re-evaluate my study habits at least every couple weeks to see what is working and not working, then
apply techniques to improve. Jennifer T. (Medical Assisting)

Managing my time wisely and taking advantage of the resources provided to me here at Lanier Technical
College. Jennifer W. (Interdisciplinary Studies)

Before taking your test go over the material that you are struggling with, it will be fresh in your mind and
will be easier to remember during the test. Cobi W. (EMS Professions)

Resources
Student Success Centers
Math Tutoring Hours

Study for
Your Math
Final Exam

on

July 17t

Barrow
Dawson

Room 132

Room 202

Monday/Wednesday
MondayWednesday
Tuesday/Thursday

Monday/Wednesday

11:00am - 2:30pm
4:00pm - 6:00pm
5:00pm - 6:00pm

9:00am - 11:45am

Forsyth

Room B144

Monday-Thursday
Monday/Wednesday
Tuesday/Thursday
Friday

8:00am - 11.00am
2:00pm - 6:00pm
3:00pm - 6:00pm
8:00am - 12:00pm

Hall

Room 1220
(inside Library)

Monday/Wednesday
Tuesday/Thursday
Tuesday/Thursday
Tuesday/Thursday

8:00am - 6:00pm
8:00am - 10:30am
12:00pm - 1:00pm
2:00pm - 6:00pm

Extra Tutors!
Extra Hours!
Snacks!

Friday 8:00am — 12:00pm
Watch for Flyers and Information from your Instructor!

Library Hours

® Hall Campus Monday - Thursday 7:30 am to 9:00 pm Friday 8:00 am to 12:00 pm (when classes are in session)

® Forsyth Campus Monday - Thursday 8:00 am to 8:00 pm Friday 8:00 am to 12:00 pm (when classes are in session)
® Jackson Campus Open while classes are in session

® Barrow Campus Open while classes are in session

® Dawson Campus Open while classes are in session

Hawkes Support Phone Number (for MATH 0090B/C students) 800-426-9538

For more information, contact:
Susan Baker, QEP Director shaker2@Ilaniertech.edu www.laniertech.edu/QEP/qep main.aspx

Lanier Technical College does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, gender, age or disability. The following person(s) has been designated to handle inquiries regarding
the non-discrimination policies: For nondiscrimination information, please contact Nancy Beaver, Title IX Coordinator, Lanier Technical College, 2535 Lanier Tech Drive,

Gainesville, GA 30507, 770-533-7001.
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